
CITY OF FULLERTON CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
Casa Blanca– Barris-Fern Area 
Sewer and Street Improvements 

The City of Fullerton Public Works 
Department Engineering Division, through 
its contractor, Dominguez General 
Engineering, Inc., will be performing 
infrastructure improvement work within the 
limits shown on the map. 
 

Construction work will involve: 
replacement of aged sewer pipe and 
sewer manholes, storm drain 
improvements and replacement, 
rehabilitation of street pavement along 
Barris Drive, reconstruction of access 
ramps, repair of damaged sidewalk, and 
curb and gutter. 
 

At the end of each day you will have 
access to your driveway. Residents and 
the School within the project area may 
experience noise and vibration due to 
construction related activity. As with all 
construction projects, safety is a primary 
concern to us. 
  
We appreciate your patience and 
cooperation during this project.  

Schedule at-a-glance: 
Begins:  Scheduled May 22, 2023. 
 
Duration: Intermittent work for up to 5 months. 
 
Days & Hours: 7:00am to 4:00pm (Monday-Friday) 

 
For more information, please contact the City’s Engineering 
Department at (714) 738-6845. 


